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Ottawa, 16th December, 1905.

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your

letters of the 15th inst., and to say that the ques-

tions contained therein are receiving attention, but that

all not be possible to reply to the same before the

ing of next week.

Your obedient servant,

nstedly

Deputy Superintendent Gene###

of Indian affairs.

„ M.P.,

Montreal, Que.
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